04/22/22 - Weekly Board Notes

Mike Nelson – Assessment Newsletter:

The monthly *Talkin' Testing* newsletter was sent to District staff this week, highlighting our current work with ISAT and preparations for our final benchmark window of the school year.

TALKIN TESTING APRIL NEWSLETTER DOCUMENT.

Pam Westberg - Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) Needs Members:

LRPC will need to replace 9 members for the next year. The following message will be sent out in District newsletters, and on social media:

The Long Range Planning Committee is a group of community volunteers organized to create and review the long range facilities plan for Coeur d'Alene Public Schools. Participation is a 4-year commitment, and meetings are generally held on the 3rd or 4th Monday from 4:30-6:00 pm, with the first meeting of the year to be held before the last week of October.

JOIN US! We are recruiting now for volunteers to join Long Range Planning Committee. The committee is in need of new community members, in particular anyone affiliated with Ramsey, Borah, Bryan, or Dalton elementary schools, or Venture High School. This can be a parent or guardian, a former student, or anyone who lives in the school's attendance zone.

The focus of the committee includes planning for new schools, school expansions and remodels, safety updates, maintenance issues, and more. Apply now through May 27 at THIS LINK.

Please share this information with anyone interested and have them apply.

04/21/22 - Current Enrollment Numbers Reports:

SEE ATTACHED ELEMENTARY & SECONDARY ENROLLMENT REPORTS (2) DOCUMENTS.

Q &A Responses: (Cabinet responses to Trustee questions will be placed here and posted on the following Board Weekly Notes.)